
 
 
 
Freedom of Information Request 

 

Date of receipt:   05 July 2022 

Date of response:      08 July 2022    

The Annual Report of the Prescribing Support Unit for 2021 

 

Request: 

I expect the PSU Annual Report to have been published around now. 

I formal request under the "Code of Practice for Access to Public Information,” access to the 

full PSU Annual Report for 2021. I would be happy to receive a copy by email. 

Response provided by The Committee for Health & Social Care:  

The completion of the Annual Report of the Prescribing Support Unit for 2021 has been 

delayed, compared with previous years, due to problems accessing some of the States of 

Guernsey IT systems. These problems arose from the transfer of systems from the 

Committee for Employment & Social Security to the Committee for Health & Social Care as 

part of the Reform of Healthcare Funding.  

The report has now been completed and once it has been considered by the Committee for 

Health & Social Care it will be published on the States of Guernsey website. It is anticipated 

that this will be done in August. 

08 July 2022 


